
From: Dan Janssen
To: Executive Committee; Councillor Palacio; Councillor Pasternak; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor Shiner;

 Councillor Thompson; Councillor Bailao; Councillor Holland; Councillor Crawford; Councillor McMahon; Councillor
 Di Giorgio; Councillor Ainslie; Councillor McMahon

Cc: cdacosta@iamaw.org; gfalconer@iamaw.org; Pickthall Stanley; Ritchie Dave; Fred Hospes; Lou Pagrach
Subject: Airport Employment Zone Coalition
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 2:26:16 PM
Attachments: AEZ.pdf

Dear Mayor Tory,

My name is Dan Janssen and I am the Vice President of Local Lodge 2323 for the International Association
 of Machinist and Aerospace Workers (IAMAW) The IAMAW is one of the largest private sector unions in
 North America. The IAMAW services and support union members at Air Canada, Air Transat and many
 unionized airport service workers at Pearson Airport. Most of our union members working at Pearson are
 also residents of Toronto and the surrounding communities. All of us seek ways to improve commuting into
 and out of Pearson.

Please take a moment to read the IAMAW attachment from the Airport Employment Zone Coalition (AEZ)
 addressed to you and your Executive Committee.

As always, the IAMAW is here to help and support all positive initiative that support working people in and
 around the Greater Toronto Area.

Respectfully yours,

Dan Janssen
Vice President
IAMAW Local Lodge 2323
416-529-3376

Dan Janssen
IAMAW LL2323 Vice President
2580 Drew Rd. Suite 202
Mississauga, Ont. L4T 3M5
Office:905-678-0010
Cell:416-529-3376
www.iamaw2323.ca
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